
SAN JUAN HIRES NEW GENERAL MANAGER Mar/Apr 2017

We are pleased to introduce our new General Manager Paul Helliker. San Juan’s 

Board of Directors selected Paul following former General Manager Shauna 

Lorance’s retirement in December. 

Paul holds 22 years of water management experience. His most recent roles include:

• Humboldt Bay Municipal Water District General Manager

• California Department of Water Resources Deputy Director, Delta and Statewide 

Water Management

• Marin Municipal Water District General Manager 

Paul’s leadership skills, industry expertise and management experience will serve 

the District and our customers well. We are pleased to welcome him on board! 
Paul Helliker, General Manager



Warning About Payment Sites
Use caution when using third-party payment websites or 
apps not linked to or referenced on our website. These 
companies are not authorized District agents. 
They will charge you for the service and we 
may not receive your payment. This could 
jeopardize your account status.

QUESTIONS? Visit sjwd.org or call (916) 791-0115.

Upcoming Workshops
 Learn how to tune up your irrigation system on March 18th.

 Visit the water efficient landscape garden April 29-30 
to meet local master gardeners and purchase beautiful 
plants at their plant sale.

 Don’t forget to pick up free mulch 
on May 20th for the 2nd annual 
Mulch Mayhem event.

Visit sjwd.org/calendar to view 
upcoming events. 


